
From: Paul Coxhead
To: Julie Straka
Subject: Private Plan Change Hearing
Date: Thursday, 22 August 2019 9:59:09 PM

Hi,
I am against the applicant getting an extension of time, they have had plenty of time and expertise to present a
strong case, but blew it. Please don’t waste everyone’s time, money and energy, just reject the application as it
should be rejected
Thanks
Paul Coxhead

Sent from my IPhone
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